
 
 

 
 

 

 

Interscholastic Advocacy Competition Teams 

 
Participation in interscholastic advocacy competition teams is determined by the faculty advisors 

for the ADR Board, Moot Court Board, and Trial Team, in consultation with the Director of the 

Advocacy Board and Dean of the College of Law.  Absent extraordinary circumstances, students 

on these teams will be selected through competitive processes during or after their first year in 

law school.  Competitive procedures will be published to the entire student body.  Students on 

official teams may receive academic credit for their work, subject to limitations on credits earned 

outside the classroom and in accordance with guidance provided by the Curriculum Committee. 

 
The College of Law spends significant resources in selecting and training teams that will 

represent it at the highest level.  Therefore, students who are not on a team officially sponsored 

by the College of Law may not register in an interscholastic competition.  If the College of Law 

determines that one or more students have registered in a competition without official 

permission, the College of Law will withdraw that team from competition and may impose other 

discipline on the students who violated this policy. 

 
Administrative policy enacted January 16, 2009; replaces former policy titled “Moot Court Credit.” 


